Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2013 8:20 AM

To: Schaefer, Peter

Cc: Cool, Aubrey; denis.l.brown@shell.com; Kreml, Anni; Project Email Hold

Subject: RE: RO0173--2120 Montana Ave., Oakland - requesting extension of due date for GWM

report to 4/5/13 ~COR-240733~

Peter,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the groundwater monitoring report for the above referenced site
is extended to April 5, 2013.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 9:58 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Cool, Aubrey; denis.l.brown@shell.com; Kreml, Anni; Project Email Hold

Subject: RO0173--2120 Montana Ave., Oakland - requesting extension of due date for GWM report to 4/5/13 ~COR-
240733~

Jerry,

Per our telephone conversation yesterday, | would like to request an extension of the due date for a groundwater
monitoring report to April 5, 2013. As we discussed, the site is ordinarily sampled in December, but the sampling was
delayed due to UST replacement construction activities.

Regards,

Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates

5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A

Emeryville, California 94608-2008

Telephone: (510) 420-3319

Fax: (510) 420-9170

pschaefer@craworld.com

Think before you print
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!



